
 

 

 

                                               

 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Thomas Bullock 
 
The last half term our children have been learning about the value of Respect.  We 
feel that this, more than anything, has been shown by all our children throughout this 
most recent period of lockdown.  They have been respectful to the other children 
learning online and in school and respectful to their teachers whilst we all learn an 
adapted way of schooling. 
 
Whilst we are immensely proud of our children’s resilience over this period, we are 
very much looking towards the Government announcement on February 22nd which 
we hope will point towards a return to school in the near future. 
 
We have included a link to a two minute remote learning survey here which we 
would be most grateful if you could take a few moments to complete. We will be 
collecting responses until Monday February 15th. 
 
https://forms.gle/ekNZTNoyexrsz2Am8  
 
Following your wonderful ‘Together we help Shipdham Shine’ postcards we were 
delighted to be contacted by the EDP to share an article with them.  Click on the link 
below to read the story. 
https://www.edp24.co.uk/news/shipdham-school-pupils-spread-cheer-with-
postcards-norfolk-7317382 
 
To celebrate our children’s home and school snow experience this week we have 
collated pictures for your viewing pleasure.  Click on the following link or view on our 
social media pages. 

https://vimeo.com/511543632 
 

We certainly hope you have a wonderful half term break and hopefully the snow will 
give way to milder temperatures next week. 

 
 

Shining Lights of the Half Term 
Our Shining Lights are all related to the half term value of ‘Respect’   
Ark Class Jessica and Mason 
Oceania Class Theo and Jacob  
Asia Class Sophia and Cole 
Africa Class April and Reuben 
S America Class Evie and Robin 
Europe Class Ella and Rowan 
N America Class Summer and Jack 

 
 

Thomas Bullock Church of England  

Primary Academy 

NEWSLETTER 
12

th
 February 2021 

https://forms.gle/ekNZTNoyexrsz2Am8
https://www.edp24.co.uk/news/shipdham-school-pupils-spread-cheer-with-postcards-norfolk-7317382
https://www.edp24.co.uk/news/shipdham-school-pupils-spread-cheer-with-postcards-norfolk-7317382
https://vimeo.com/511543632


 

 
Headteacher Heroes 

This week Mrs O’Sullivan’s award goes to all of the amazing parents and adults 
helping our children in their snow learning, home learning and  

academic learning this week! 
You astound us every day with your dedication.   

Thank you! 
 

 
Keeping Safe 
Again, numbers continue to fall in our area, but we must all still take care, especially 
over the half term holiday.  Please stay safe and well. 
                                           

                                       
 
Kitchen Disco 
Thank you to all of the children and parents who joined our end of half term Kitchen 
Disco.  We look forwarded to receiving your requests for the next one! 
 

                                       


